Issue 26 28th March 2018

Worsley Mesnes Primary School Newsletter





Everyone at Worsley Mesnes CP School would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and safe Easter Holiday.

Back to school - Tuesday 17th April 8.55am.

Toast

Please note, after Easter, KS2 Toast at morning break, will only be available on Tuesdays and Wednesdays. A huge thank you to our two volunteers.

We currently don't have enough volunteers to continue with toast all week.

Fact Finding Parent Questionnaire

As you may know, we are exploring the possibility of extending breakfast and after school provision at Worsley Mesnes Primary School. **We need to first assess how viable this will be.** If there was sufficient interest the Breakfast and After School Club would continue to be run by qualified staff members who currently work at the school. We are working in partnership with the Local Authority to establish whether this extended provision could be run successfully at the school. There have been several expressions of interest and now we are required to undertake a more formal process of gathering completed parent questionnaires. Could you please assist us in identifying a need for out of school hours childcare by completing this questionnaire and returning it to the school office by the **deadline of Thursday 29th March 2018.**

Please ask at the office to complete a questionnaire.



Sport Relief

Well done to everyone for taking part in our Sport Relief on Friday, we raised £152.50.

Year 4 Drumming Concert

Each week our Year 4 children have been joining in and enjoying a drumming lesson.



On **Thursday 29th March** our Year 4 parents are invited into school to watch their child/ren in a drumming concert at 2.30pm.



Breakfast with the Easter Bunny

Our Friends of the School will be organising Breakfast with the Easter Bunny on Thursday 29th March, come along and join in the fun!

Easter Eggstravaganza

Take your little chicks for some crafty family fun and celebrate Springtime. Get stuck in activities and trails and create your own masterpiece to take home.

Join in the fun at Wigan Museum of Life:

Tuesday 3rd, 10th April 12.30pm – 2pm

Thursday 5th, 12th April 1pm – 2.30pm

£2.50 per child

Booking essential on 01942 828128



Rucksacks

Could you please encourage your child to bring a small rucksack to school or please use one of our school bags, (these can be purchased from our school office), the children's cloakrooms don't have enough room for any large bags.



Thank you for your support.

Lunchtime cover

We are currently looking for a lunchtime assistant to cover any staff absences, this is generally for an hour over the lunchtime period.

If you are interested, please ask at our school office.

Attendance for week commencing 19.03.18		
Reception	94.8%	
Year 1	97.7%	
Year 2	99.7%	
Year 3	96.3%	
Year 4	94.5%	
Year 5	95%	
Year 6	99.3%	

Please support us with ensuring your child arrives on time for school.

Week commencing 19.03.18 4 children were late for school!

Dates for your diary

Updates are in **bold**

Date	Event	Notes
Every Wednesday	Unify Bank in our Hippo Zone 8:35am – 9:00am	
Thursday 29 th March	Deadline for Parent Questionnaire – After School Provision	
Thursday 29 th March	Year 4 Drumming Concert 2.30pm	
Thursday 29 th March	Breakfast with the Easter Bunny	
Thursday 29 th March	School closes for Easter Holidays	
Tuesday 17 th April	Back in School 8.55 am	
Monday 25 th June	Year 5 Crucial Crew – details to follow	

If you are aware of anybody who is having difficulty accessing the information on our newsletter because of literacy or language difficulties, font size or colour of paper, please ask them to contact us and we will do what we can to help.